
 November Newsletter 
Reminder: Health Forms are due on November 1 

All preschool students must have one on file.  
Please submit to Miss Gail 

 

4 year old Preschool News 
Feast Day:  Watch for food sign-up sheets outside 
your child’s classroom in a few weeks for their Feast 
Day 

 
 

3 year old Preschool News: 
 
On Brown day, please have your child wear clothing that 
has some brown on it. 
 
Feast Day: Watch for food sign-up sheets outside your 
child’s classroom in a few weeks for their Feast Day. 
 

 
 

A reminder about our health/sickness policy 
 
PLEASE KEEP YOUR CHILD HOME IF HER/SHE: -has a persistent cough -has a 
runny nose -has a sore throat -has a fever the night before or the day of school (child 
must be fever free 24 hours, without the aid of over the counter medications, before 
returning to school) -vomits the night before or the day of school -has diarrhea the 
night before or day of school When you send a sick child to class, you expose the 
children and teachers to the illness. Please be considerate and keep your child home. 
Please do not be offended if we call and ask you to come to pick up your child. We 
understand that sometimes a child may seem well before school but become ill 
during class time. If your child is not feeling well, but wants to come to school, 
please remember it is in his/her best interest to be at home resting. The recovery time 
will be quicker. Please notify the school at once if your child has a communicable 
disease. 


